
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

February 23, 2018 

Mr. Richard Wilson 
Colorama Wholesale Nursery 
1025 North Todd Avenue 
Azusa, CA 91702 
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TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR COLORAMA 
WHOLESALE NURSERY, 1025 NORTH TODD AVENUE, AZUSA, CALIFORNIA 90501 (FILE 
NO. 12-031, ORDER NO. 01 -031, SERIES NO. 160, Cl-9836, GLOBAL ID WDR100004944) 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

On August 20, 2012, the Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) 
informed you that the ·subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board Order No. 01-031 , 
which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In a letter dated January 12, 2018, you requested the termination of the WDR coverage under 
Regional Board Order No. R4-2014-0187 because the facility was closed on June 30, 2017. Since 
then, there was no further discharge of wastewater and all activities associated with the WDR 
were terminated. 

The subject property is now vacant. Therefore, the WDR is no longer needed. The coverage for 
the subject property, under Regional Board Order No. 01-031 , is hereby terminated with the 
exception of enforcement under the term of the permit. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. David Koo at (213) 
620-6155 (david.koo@waterboards.ca.gov) or the Groundwater Permitting Unit Chief, Dr. Eric Wu 
at (213) 576-6683 (eric.wu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

c~u~ 
Samuel Unger, P.E. 
Executive Officer 

cc: Ms. Michelle Tsiebos, Los Angeles County Department of Public Health 
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